
 

The Center for Gender in Global Context invites MSU undergraduate students to submit a paper 
for its annual competition, named to honor former women's rights activist and MSU Women's 
Studies scholar Dr. Mary Anderson, who lost her battle with breast cancer in 1993. The paper 
should have been completed within the past year and should focus on issues related to women 
and gender in global perspective. Papers should be approximately 15-20 double-spaced pages 
in length. 
 
Papers will be reviewed by a faculty committee, and the award will be presented at the GenCen 
Annual Reception on February 2, 2018. The winning paper may be peer reviewed for 
publication in the GPID Working Paper Series or on the GenCen website. Authors will receive a 
$250.00 prize. 
 
Submissions are to be made to the GenCen office via email at gencen@msu.edu (in Microsoft 
Word). Please indicate that you are submitting to the competition and be sure to include a 
contact phone number and email address. 
 
A list of previous winners can be found on the GenCen website at 
www.gencen.msu.edu/undergraduate-students/funding/#StudentComps 
 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE:  
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15 
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